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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-037

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Principals

FROM:	 Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer

DATE:	 March 29, 2021

SUBJECT:	 Call for Virtual Proposals: 2021 Wyoming Innovations in Learning Conference

CALL FOR VIRTUAL PROPOSALS: 2021 WYOMING 
INNOVATIONS IN LEARNING CONFERENCE 
The Wyoming Innovations and Learning Conference will be virtual again this year, with the entire 
conference offered online. The Innovations conference seeks engaging session proposals from 
educators in kindergarten through postsecondary education that will be delivered in an online 
format. The Innovations Planning Committee is seeking presenters from all fields willing to share 
ideas and experiences to help inspire educators to bring the best teaching practices to K-20 learning. 

The fifth-annual Wyoming Innovations in Learning conference is set for September 30 –  
October 1, 2021. 

Submit your proposal now through May 15, 2021. Selected presenters will be notified of their 
inclusion in the conference by June 11, 2021, and will receive free registration for the conference. 

This conference is hosted by the Wyoming Department of Education, Wyoming Distance Education 
Consortium (WyDEC), University of Wyoming, Wyoming community colleges, Wyoming State 
Library, school libraries, and Wyoming Arts Council. 

For more information, contact Robin Grandpre, Project & Performance Manager, at 307-777-5315 or  
robin.grandpre1@wyo.gov. 

Wyoming Department of Education
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002
307-777-7675
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Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction
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